
 24 
MINUTES OF A MEETING OF SCOULTON GREEN SPACE HELD ON 8th NOVEMBER 2017 
AT 8.00 PM IN THE VILLAGE HALL 

 
Present:  Cllrs Zena Rowland (Chair), Mark Brown, Al Middleton, Roy Potton, Andrew Shingfield, 
Colin Spinks and Nigel Webster. 
 
In attendance: Heidi Frary (Clerk), DC Hewett and DC Rogers 
 
1. To accept apologies.  CC Jordan 
 
2.   To declare any interests on items appearing on the agenda   

None. 
 
3.   The minutes from September 2017 had been previously circulated and were approved. 
 
5. To update about progress within SGS 

Bat boxes have been installed in the Grove.  Litter picking equipment has been received and 
will be distributed amongst volunteers.  The next formal litter pick will be arranged for March.  

 
6.   Future Business 
      None 

 
7.  Dates of future meetings:   
 3 January, 14 March, 9 May (AGM), 11 July, 12 September and 14 November 2018 
 
 
     Meeting closed at 8.06pm 


